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Thanks to everyone's baking 
efforts, we're delighted to 
announce that the cake sale 
raised £201.67 for the Infants PFA. 
Money from the PFA 
has recently gone 
towards individual classes to help 
pay for resources, and we hope to 
put more 
towards trips and events for the
children. 
Thanks again for your help! 

Podules visit 

A big thank you!

Infants 
enjoyed 

 visiting the 
Podules in 

town the other
week. The 
PFA will be 

donating 
towards the 

project

Movie Night!
Infants have the opportunity to 

watch Finding Dory straight after 
school on Friday, March 17. 
If you would like your child to 

attend, donations of £2.50 need to 
go in an envelope with your child's 

name and class to the Infant 
reception. 

Pick up will be at 5pm and popcorn 
and snacks will be provided. 


